
 

20 January 2014 
 
RE: SHOWCASE DRAMA PERFORMANCES IGCSE AND IB 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
We are pleased to announce a second evening of showcase performances from 
the Drama Department. In accordance with their syllabi (and the idea that every 
good actor needs a good audience) the IB and IGCSE Drama groups will be 
presenting scenes and monologues from their coursework requirement.  
 
The performance will take place in the Auditorium on Tuesday 28 January 
beginning at 7:00 pm. IGCSE  Drama students will be performing monologues 
from a variety of plays and the IB Literature and Performance students will be 
performing theatrical adaptations of scenes from Gabriel Garcia Marquez’ 
Chronicle of a Death Foretold.  
 
We hope that you will be in attendance, not only to support our students’ work, 
but to enjoy the fruits of their prodigious labours. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Justin Lenderking 
Head of Drama 
  


